
 

 
 
 
 
 
9 May 2014 
            
Newsletter No 30 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Thought for the Week 

 
“Let brotherly love continue.” 

Hebrews 13:1 
 
 Year 6 SAT‟s reminder 
Year 6 will be starting their SAT‟s on Monday 12 May 2014 and finishing on Friday 16 May 2014.  Could 
parents/carers please make sure that children attend school every day and arrive to school on time.  There 
will be a free breakfast club for Year 6 children from 8:30am till 8:50am.  Over the last few years our Year 6 
children have brought little good luck mascots to school for SAT‟s week. Year 6 children may do this if they 
choose. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration Assembly on 
Monday 12 May 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee afterwards. If 
Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly finishes. This 
demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you 
for your support. 
 

Neelkanth Bangay  Nursery 
For a fantastic representation 

of space 

Sana Jan    RW 
For fantastic independent writing 

Caleb Tucker   RB 
For making super progress in 

Literacy 

 Hadier Ali  1C 
For working really hard in 

Maths to partition 

Mahesh Korotania   1/2L 
For lovely Science work on plants 

      Brianna Anderson   2S 
For writing an excellent character 

description 

Madihah Luqman   3B 
For always working quietly and 

trying her best 

Manasseh Fuller-Broomes   3/4SS 
For having a mature attitude 

towards his work and other children 
in the class 

  Haniyah Mehmood    4J 
For writing a fantastic narrative 

poem independently 

  Ria Chouhan   5W 
For trying 100% in every single 

lesson 

Anjuma Begum 5/6B 
For working hard in all areas 

 Senovia Campbell   6S 
For working hard to improve her 

writing 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5/6B 

Spick and Span 5W 

Movement Bird 3B 

Attendance 3B 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  3/4SS  Runners up –  1C 

 
 
 



 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  The award 
will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 12 May 2014. The lucky children will also have fruit 
and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your children to 
come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

Children break up on 
Friday 23 May 2014 

and return on 
Monday 2 June 2014 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 

Adam Hussain 
For putting others before himself 

and always having a positive 
attitude 

Arun Fitzpatrick 
For ensuring another child was ok 

when they fell. 


